
EEL  RIVER  EMPIRE  LODGE  No.
147 – June 2025
We have some members that are serriously behind in their dues.
Attempts have been made to get in touch with each member with
varing success. When a member gets behind over two years it
becomes necessary to drop their membership from the rolls.
Regretfully if no contact is possible, or if the member, after
getting  notice  of  delinquency,  makes  no  effort  to  become
current, he will be dropped from membership.

We have a second degree scheculed for May 28th for brother John
Prangley. The second degree is, in my opinion, very impressive
when presented by a senior Deacon who is very well prepared.
We are fortunate to have such a Senior Deacon in the person of
Tyler Harris.

We still have a couple stations open and could use brothers to
fill these positions. If you are interested in progressing
through the line to become Master of this Lodge a good place
to start is in taking an open station when it is available.

A reminder that is has become necessary to increase the cost
of our stated meeting dinners to $ 15.00 dollars due to the
increased cost of food and preparation.

Enough for now, come to Lodge

Theodore Lichti, WM
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